SANTAPOGUE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Jennifer Carere, Principal
West Babylon Schoeol District
1130 Herzel Boulevard

West Babylon, New York 11704

Telephone (631) 376-7401
Fax (631) 376-7409
www. wbschools.org

November 15, 2017

Dear Parents / Guardians:

As the seasons have changed and with the weather becoming increasingly colder, we have
observed and been concerned about the number of students who have been arriving at
school not dressed appropriately for the weather.

It is extremely important that all children wear warm sweaters, jackets, and/or coats to
school on a daily basis. Our students will spend their recess time outdoors. The only
exceptions will be days that are rainy, snowy and icy or have sub freezing temperatures.
We feel that it is important for the students to get fresh air and activity on a daily basis.
In order for a child to participate in outdoor recess, it is important that he/she be
dressed properly for the weather.

We ask your cooperation in reminding your children to wear warm outer clothing to school
and to wear it outdoors at recess as well.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns kindly contact me or the physical
education teachers.

Sincerely, _

" JenniferLqrere,
Principal £
o

Gary Nemeth

J.P. DiStefano

Physical Education Teachers
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